Voice of the Highlands

A great place to call home! November 2019



2019 ANNUAL MEETING- Join Us!

Tuesday, November 12th, 6:30-8:00 PM

Batchelor Middle School Cafeteria & Auditorium

This is an opportunity to hear from the Board about association happenings as well as how your money is used to better our community. Homeowners in an association have an obligation to attend yearly meetings. We look forward to seeing everyone there!



CCR Voting Form

The CCR document has been reviewed based on homeowner feedback and is now ready to be voted on. Voting forms arrived in mailboxes in mid-October. A downloadable copy is available on our website if needed. Homeowners should submit their voting form via mail, email, or fax. You may also bring the form in person to the annual meeting on 11/12/19. Please visit the website to view the proposed CCR document. Thank you all for your commitment in bettering our neighborhood and updating the CCRs. Visit our website for more details: bloomingtonhighlands.com or call Tempo Properties: (812) 336-2026

Clean Up Your Pumpkins!

Nobody likes rotten pumpkins sitting around after Halloween time has passed. Please clean up your carved creations before they become moldy mush. Your neighbors' noses thank you!



Stay connected with us:

bloomingtonhighlands.com contact@bloomingtonhighlands.com facebook.com/bloomingtonhighlands

Brought to you by: THE HIGHLANDS SUBDIVISION HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION INC.

Join the HOA!

Homeowners are welcome and encouraged to join the HOA. We are looking for people interested in serving on the HOA Board of Directors, as well as folks to volunteer on our committees. Volunteering might include monthly newsletter deliveries, assisting with community



projects, organizing the bi-annual yardsale, and more! Of the 440 homes and homeowners in the neighborhood, only a handful regularly volunteer. Help us change these numbers and work to improve your neighborhood! Contact the board via email if interested. contact@bloomingtonhighlands.com

Would you Help-A-Neighbor in need?

Often times, homeowners cannot tend to their yards or homes due to illness, injury, or other circumstances. The HOA would like to acquire a list of homeowners willing to assist these families as needed. If you would be willing to mow an extra lawn, or weed another



garden, please volunteer to be on our Help-A-Neighbor list! Our group has had great success helping others so far and we're always in need of more hands. When another homeowner needs help, your services would be requested at your earliest convenience via email. If you are in need of assistance, please email the board to fill out a request form. Each homeowner's case will be reviewed individually to determine the level of need and appropriate course of action. To volunteer or request assistance, please email the board at: contact@bloomingtonhighlands.com

Happy Thanksgiving!

Happy Thanksgiving from the HOA Board. We're grateful for you, our wonderful homeowners who make this neighborhood a lovely place to live. We hope you enjoy time with friends and family this holiday season.

